
23. BROOKLANDS-SPENCERVILLE PROGRESS ON PROPOSED
VARIATION

A report from the Planner, Planning Policy, provided progress on a Variation
proposed by the Council in its Decision number 107 on the Proposed City Plan
Review, in relation to urban growth in the Brooklands/Spencerville areas.
Discussions were still to be held with interested parties, from which would be
developed an overall strategy and desirable pattern of conservation and
development.  The Board received the information.


